
Welsh Government boost to help up-
skill Enterprise Zones

The pilots will enable all employers in Ebbw Vale and Port Talbot Enterprise
Zones to access an array of pre-approved training, with Welsh Government
providing a 50 percent contribution to the cost. 

Economy Secretary, Ken Skates, said:

“I am pleased to announce a new strand of Wales’ Flexible Skills
Programme will be piloted within Ebbw Vale and Port Talbot
Enterprise Zones.  The pilots are designed to facilitate access to
a variety of skills training programmes, assisting employers and
businesses to up-skill and grow. 

“The programme also provides an additional incentive for employers
to engage with the Welsh Government and develop mutually beneficial
relationships with schools, further education and higher education
institutions. 

“From Robotics to quality auditing, the areas of training have been
specifically selected against the needs of employers operating in
those areas and designed to assist them and enhance the skill sets
of their employees, which in turn will help develop the businesses
and the local economies”

“I am sure the launch events will be very worthwhile and provide an
opportunity for businesses to engage with a new and exciting skills
support programme. I’d encourage all employers to get involved.”

The Ebbw Vale pilot will launch at an event being held on 16 May at The
General Offices, Ebbw Vale with the Port Talbot pilot launching at the Skills
Summit on 23 May at The St Pauls Centre, Port Talbot. 

Employers and employees who would like more information about the launch
events and the scheme itself are invited to email DFESRM@wales.gsi.gov.uk.
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